
 
 
 
Greetings Parents! 
 
We are thrilled that school has finally begun.  We have been preparing all summer 
for this moment.   
 
September is going to a month of learning new routines, easing separation anxiety 
and diving into several fun themes – farm is always a class favorite. Check out the 
calendar for days like “wear something red” when we focus on our color of the 
month.   
 
Please make sure to label EVERYTHING you send for your children.  With drop off 
and pick up being different right now, we want to make sure you arrive and depart 
with what belongs to you.  
 
Before arrival each day make sure to complete the Health Questionnaire on the 
school’s website (www.bcumcs.org).  Your child may not enter until a parent or 
guardian submits the form.  Tip – do it before you leave the house and save time at 
the drop off door J  
 
Thank you for trusting us to keep your children safe and to enrich their lives with 
play-based curriculum.  We have a fun year planned and are excited to share it with 
you all.  
 
Best, 
Mrs. Shelton 
Mrs. Block 

 
 
 
 
  


